
 

 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Etheridge Shire Council wishes to 
advise  

 

 

All Shire roads are now  

OPEN! 
to regular traffic  

 
 

 
 

Should you have any queries in respect of this matter please 

contact Council on (07) 4079 9090. 
 

 
 

 
Ken Timms       Etheridge Shire Council 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER    PO Box 12 
                                                                                              GEORGETOWN QLD 4871 


